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Communication Ref       : CB/1015/MR
Subject                            : Gemini  MIPI ETP change Implementation date
 
  
Colleague, 
 
Please accept this communication as notification that the Gemini aspect of the MIPI ETP change will implement as planned on 7th November 2010.
 
This is a 'Class 1' change with no direct impact on the external community. The purpose of this change is to deliver an additional 9 interface from the
Gemini system to the National Grid MIPI system.
 
The planned implementation will take place within the regular Gemini maintenance window of 04:00am to 06:00am, with no requirement to propose an
extended outage.
 
If you have any questions regarding this implementation then please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Regards,
 
Matthew Rider
Project Officer
xoserve Project & Change Management
31, Homer Road, Solihull, B91 3LT.
0121 623 2632
mailto:matt.rider@xoserve.com
 
If you have any comments, concerns or issues with this email, please contact uklink@xoserve.com
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